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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

The children have been working hard learning each 
other’s names. Can your child name two children 

who are in the Nursery? 

 

Story of the Week 

 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

Another fantastic week in Nursery. The children 
have continued to be amazing at coming into the 
Nursery each morning. They have really grown in 
confidence and are learning to share, take turns 

playing games, as well as making friends.  

 
This week the children have enjoyed the story 
‘The Gruffalo’ by Julia Donaldson. They have 
enjoyed making their own Gruffalo masks and 
acting out the story. The children have also 

enjoyed looking at the big version of the book 
and listening to the story on our listening centre 

too. 

    

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme ‘The 
Bear went over the Mountain’. See the rhyme below 
if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to 

share this on Seesaw.  
 

The Bear Went Over The Mountain 
 

 

Oh the bear went over the mountain, 
The bear went over the mountain, 
The bear went over the mountain, 

To see what he could see. 

But all that he could see, 
But all that he could see, 

Was the other side of the mountain, 
The other side of the mountain, 
The other side of the mountain, 

Was all that he could see. 

So he went back over the mountain, 
He went back over the mountain, 
He went back over the mountain, 

To see what he could see. 

But all that he could see, 
But all that he could see, 

Was the other side of the mountain, 
The other side of the mountain, 
The other side of the mountain, 

Was all that he could see. 
All that he could see! 

 

Reminders 

 

Please make sure your child’s name is written 
inside their jumpers, cardigans and coats. This 

will make it easier to identify who they belong to 
and will help to stop these items from getting 

lost. 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  


